
Hi, I’m Vickie Fox. 
I’ve been the School Librarian at St. Teresa of Avila since 
2016 and I LOVE IT! I am so blessed to witness and 
participate in your child(ren)’s growth and seeing them 
develop a love for reading of all types of literature. 
 
Along with my husband and two sons, we live on a farm 
East of Red Deer where we house all past chicks and 
ducklings that are hatched in our Learning Commons as well 
as three dogs and numerous cats.  
 
Please stop in any time to say hello. 


